P.O. Box 1372
Doylestown, PA 18901

Meets 7:30 P.M. 2nd Wednesday of Month American Legion Post 210 315 North Street Doylestown, Pa.

COMMANDANT - BUDD PEARCE

**EDITOR - BOB SCHAFFER** 

VOL 6 NO 6

# NEWSLETTER

JUNE 1993

DETACHMENT MEETING OF MAY 12,1993

There were fourteen members present including all officers except the Jr. Vice Cmdt'.

# MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

There was one application for membership: Donald P. Huggins, Lambertville, N.J. who was sponsored by Larry Sheetz and was approved by the members present.

# PAYMASTERS REPORT AND MINUTES

The minutes froms the last meeting and the Paymasters report were approved.

# SICK CALL

Mike Waldron reported that his wife is going to have an operation on her heart veins.

Bob Schaffer reported that his wife is recuperating from a gallbladder operation.

## ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY OPERATION

Mike Waldron reported that 14-15 people turned out for the Highway Cleanup Day on April 24. The next date will be sometime in August.

# HOLIDAY PARADES

The Detachment will participate in both the Memorial Day Parade, in Doylestown, and the Fourth Of July Day Parade in New Britain-Chalfont area. All members are welcome to participate whether you have a uniform or not. Just wear your cover and show up.

### POW-MIA

Bill Plant gave a short report on the status of the POW-MIA situation. There isn't a whole lot to report that is considered new. There seems to be more confusion than ever.

# GENUARDI TAPE REFUNDS

The Detachment received a check from Genuardi Markets in the amount of \$130.41 for rebate on cash register receipts. This such an easy way to make money for the Detachment. Please ask your friends and neighbors to donate their tapes and send them to Don Parzanese or Budd Pearce or just mail them to P.O. Box 1372, Doylestown, Pa.

### DUES INCREASE

The Budget Committee recommended to raise the dues to \$30.00 for the first year and \$25.00 for renewal. The motion was passed as of July 1st.

# CIVIL WAR MONUMENT

Bill Plant represented the Detachment at the re-dedication of the Civil War Monument for the 104th Volunteers in Doylestown, Pa. on Saturday June 29, 1993.

# YOUNG MARINES

The Young Marine Detachment held Boot Graduation and Larry Sheetz's son received a special award.

A coin toss was held in New Hope recently and the Young Marines made approximately \$1300.00....nice going.

A trip to Washington for the Evening Parade is being discussed for later in the summer.

# FLAG PROGRAM

It was suggested that a Flag Etiquette Program be presented as special event at the local grade school level with Young Marines participating. More discussion on this later.

# RAFFLE TICKETS

All car raffle tickets must be turned in by the night of the Detachment meeting on June 9 so they can be forwarded to State Convention in Reading, Pa. for the drawing on June 26.

### BUDGET COMMITTEE

The Budget Committee presented the proposed budget for the next fiscal year. It will be voted on at the next meeting. The committee also recommended that advertisers in the News Letter will be sent a one issue following the start of their ad and another copy if the ad is renewed. The distribution for every month will be discontinued.

# STATE CONVENTION

Don't forget the MCL 50th State Convention is being held at The Inn of Reading in Wyominssing, Pa. on June 24-26.

IN LIEU OF A REGULAR MEETING THE JUNE DETACHMENT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN NEW HOPE ON A BARGE RIDE IN THE DELAWARE ON JUNE 9.

# Scholarship Committee

As of this date there has been only one request for an application to the scholarship committee. The dead line for submitting an application is May 31st. However it is still not too late if you would to donate any amount to the scholarship fund. Remember for every \$200.00 that is added to the fund that means another scholarship can be awarded, and another chance to help one of our own.

# Awards Committee

Those of you who have recruited five or more new members between July 1,1992 and May 31,1993 are eligible to be included in the drawing for a Marine Corps League jacket to be held at the convention. Please contact me, the Commandant, or the Sr. Vice if you eligible.

Semper Fidelis

Larry Scheetz



From The Desk Of BUDD PEARCE, Commandant Central Bucks Detachment, Marine Corps League

Marines,

To start with, I would like to thank the 14 or so Marines that made the effort to come out for the May meeting. It is important to come to as many meetings as you possibly can so that your voice can be heard, especially when it comes to voting on the policies of our detachment. The dues were raised to \$30.00 for an initial membership and \$25.00 for a renewal in May, this will be effective as of 1 July 1993. This is a policy change that you might not agree with, but since you were not there to object, it passed. If you want your opinion to count for something there is only one way to accomplish it---COME TO THE MEETINGS!!! It doen't matter how many members we have on paper, what matters is how many participating members we have. I know that it is difficult to make all the meetings, but I can think of no good reason why a Marine that says he cares about the Corps and the League can't find the time to come to at least a couple of meetings in the course of a year. We have members that have not taken the oath yet because they are never at a meeting. I would like to see all our members be sworn in officially. In order to accomplish this, we will be having a swearing in ceremony at our 14 July meeting. Please make every effort to come out for this one, thank you.

The budget committee presented the budget for this year at the May meeting. The members present voted to accept the budget as presented. If you wish to obtain a copy of this budget, they will be available at the July meeting.

On 23 May, our detachment hosted the S.E. Division meeting. We had 7 of our members present. I thank each of you, as I am sure Fran Meyers (SE Div. Vice) does. At the meeting, we heard from some of the candidates for department offices, each of whom seems to be qualified. The choice of which candidate to vote for at the convention in June is a tough one. If any of you wish to go to the convention as a delegate or an alternate, please call me immediately at (609) 397-2343 or (215) 343-5609 and get your name on the roster.

As stated at the May meeting, our June meeting will be held on the Coryell Ferry in New Hope. If you have not signed up for this ride yet I suggest that you hurry! Call me at the above numbers, as we have only a few seats left!

The detachment has the honor of being the lead element in the July 4th parade in New Britian/Chalfont. If there is any way possible to come out for this, please do so. Uniform of the day will be the Dress Blue trousers and short sleeve white shirt. If you don't have this, wear what you can, but please come!

In the last newsletter I reminded everyone that ALL the money and stubs for the car raffle must be in by the June meeting, I have gotten quite a few but, there are still some out. Please get the money and the stubs to me SOON! Also anything that you might want put into the scrapbook must be in my hands by 14 June 1993. If any of you are having trouble getting either your car ticket money or scrapbook stuff to me in time, call me and I will arrange to have it picked up from you.

The last thing I have for this month is to remind you again of the State Convention in Reading on June 24,25 & 26. If you wish to go as a delegate, alternate or just as a member or guest, please let me know right away. There will be a 50th Anniversary Medal issued to all paid delegates, alternates, members and guests, so even if you just want the medal, sign up. The cost is only \$6.00 for registration and we need you to represent our detachment, so why not go? Think about taking your families with you. There is a lot to do in and around Reading to keep the family busy while you are occupied making the Marine Corps League an organization of which we can all be proud. I hope to see you there.

Budd Pearce

Commandant

# **A Reminder From The Commandant**

The 4th of July Parade is Coming!

Now that the Memorial Day Parade is behind us, it is time to get ready for the 4th of July. We had 17 members present on Memorial Day, plus 3 members with the Young Marines. This is an excellent turn out and I thank each of you. I wanted to get this note in so everyone has enough notice to prepare for the 4th. We will have our new flags and Bob Sundling has put together a sound system that not only sounds good, but it worked for the entire parade. With our new flags, new sound and the sharpest Marines in the area, I'm sure that the 4th of July parade will be one of our most memorable. PLEASE make every effort to be there for your Detachment, we need ALL our members support for these events! If you need information as to time and place, feel free to call me at (609) 397-2343 (days)

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT!---BE THERE!!!

# Young Marines Activities

I apologize for being remiss with last months report, but working midnights kind of turned my brain to mush and I didm't have anything ready in time. Of course my wife will tell you that working midnights is just an excuse, I've really been brain dead for years, but then again she's a wife and they're supposed to say things like that. Any how I will try to bring you up to date with this report.

April 14th drill was held at Army Reserve Center. Staff Officer Tom Campbell conducted a class on how to set a tent and camp area. After which the regular platoon did a little close order drll and P.T., while several of the recruits were given their boot camp examination in preparation to completing their 12 drill boot camp program. This drill was observed by the local Cub Scout Troop who were very impressed how squared away our young marines are.

On April 17th at 1100 until 1300 on April 18th Walt Roach and Staff took approximately 23 young marines on an overnight trip in the Huntington Valley area park where they slept in tents and feasted on "delicious" MRE's.

April 25th we graduated eight young marines out of boot camp in to the regular platoon. I am proud to say that my son Chad graduated as "Honor Man" and received a meritorious promotion to PFC. Now if I can only get him to do that well in school---.

At the drill on April 28th at MAG 49 the group was introduced to M/Sgt. Davis, who is filling until Sgt Major Hutto's replacement arrives. M/Sgt. Davis has 22 years in the Corps, 39 months of which were spent at Parris Island as aD.I. He"willingly" volunteered to coduct the P.T. class for the drill, after which he spoke to the enlisted personnel, while Staff Officer Nick Kirschner gave a leadership class to the NCO's.

May 1&2 the Young Marines held a coin toss at the intersection of Routes 202 & 179 outside of New Hope in Solebury Twsp. and raised some much needed funds.

May 8th NCO exams were held at the Army Reserve Center resulting in 10 Young Marines becoming eligible for promotions.

May 12th the Young Marines drill was held at the Army Reserve Center. Thanks to the efforts of Commandant Pearce, we were treated to an informative talk by FBI Agent (former marine) Ian Cyrus. Agent Cyrus spoke about the many aspects of the FBI and how being a marine helped him in his training at the FBI Academy.

Commanding Officer Walt Roach awarded ribbons and citations to those who participated in the encampment on april 17&18.

May 22nd a special drill was held to prepare for the upcoming events at the NAVAL ACADEMY in Annopolis, Maryland June 25, 26, 27.

Whew-- that's alot of typing for one finger, if I get behind again my finger will be so over developed I'll have to start calling it "Arnold". That's it for now I'LL typ to be on time from now on.

Semper Fi

Larry Scheets

# CENTRAL BUCKS DETACHMENT MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

P.O. Box 1372, Doylestown, PA 18901

# **DETACHMENT OFFICERS 1993**

Commandant: Ellis (Budd) Pearce H: 343-5609, W: (609) 397-2343

H: 343-5609, W: (609) 397-2343 Sr. Vice: Don Gee, 822-6723

Jr. Vice: Tony Kimes, 659-3460 Paymaster: Robert Cody, 343-8786 Judge Advocate: James Marckstein, 343-2786

Adjutant: Ray Krout, 822-2322 Chaplain: Frank Yohe: 659-1921 Sgt. at Arms: Bob Sundling, 348-8925 Newsletter Editor: Bob Schaffer, 345-1673

Meetings 2nd Wed. of Month 1930 hrs At American Legion Post 210 315 North Street Doylestown, Pennsylvania



# MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

Central Bucks Detachment P.O. Box 1372 Doylestown, PA 18901

May 20,1993

Cammander Richard Kroesen Veterans of Foreign Wars Lambertville, N.J. 08530

Dear Commander Kroesen:

Please express, to Mr. Knoster , the best wishes of the Central Bucks Detachment of the Marine Corps League, on his being Honored as the "Founding Father", of your Post. It is Veterans like him with dedication and enthusiasm have continued to further the missions of our Veterans Organizations. May he continue to serve for many years to come, and maybe some of his conthusiasm will inspire others to serve with the Honor and Distinction that he has.

Semper Fidelis;

Ellis M.(Budd) Pearce Commandant, Central Bucks Det.

This is copy of the letter sent on behalf of our detachment.



(EDITOR'S NOTE: The following was printed on the Editorials/Letters page of The New York Times February 2, 1993.)

# Who Says So?

## Editor:

"Uncertain Trumpet at Defense" (editorial, Jan. 17), like "Who Needs Four Air Forces?" (editorial, Nov. 30), obliges me to ask the question: "Who says so?"

Editorial statements like "Each service likes to operate on its own which leads to costly duplication"; "Army and Marine helicopters can provide close air support to ground troops without relying on the Air Force," and "The Marines don't need fixed-wing aircraft of their own when the Navy has more than enough" lack any support in fact in your editorial and demonstrate a want of knowledge and understand ing of the roles and functions of the services.

Perhaps it's the constant second-guessing of those of us with 35 or so years in our profession by would-be experts, whose knowledge of the facts and opinions presented is thin at best, that prompts me, in the frailty of being human, to offer a suggestion:

Why not let one newspaper print all the news and then everybody could read it? We could cut down on the number of printing presses, save millions of the trees we cut down to make pulp paper and undoubtedly reduce the cost of the newspaper to the average citizen because overhead costs would be cut drastically.

Sound like a dumb idea? Probably so. But then I haven't spent 35 years in the newspaper business and don't know much about how to run one.

I have, however, spent that much time as a Marine and figure I know something about how to run a Marine Corps.

(Gen.) C. E. Mundy, Jr.
Commandant of the Marine Corps
Washington, Jan 25, 1993
Reprinted from U. S. Marine Corps
Combai Correspondents Association Newsletter



# DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Medical Canter University & Woodland Avenue Philadelphia PA 19104

in Reply Refer To:

Dear Volunteer:

The VAVS Advisory Committee is planning a Spaghetti Luncheon for this Summer. The proceeds will go to the Operational Fund, which supports activities for the volunteers. The date for the luncheon has not been set, but we anticipate it will be held sometime in June or July.

This fundraiser can be a great success with the help of every volunteer. You may contribute by donating items or money for the event, or by donating your time in helping at the luncheon. Kindly consider participating, as the profits from this affair will benefit you directly.

Other events will be occurring throughout the year in which you may participate, and we will keep you informed of these events as they develop.

Please return the enclosed response card from the luncheon by June 1, 1993. If you have any questions, please contact me at (215) 323-5868, or Walter Debes, Chairman of the Fundraising Committee, at (215) 725-8456.

We look forward in seeing you at our Summer fundraising luncheon. Please come and be a part of the <u>FUN!</u>

Sincerely,

m. O. Jokulia

MIRIAM B. JAKUBOWITZ Chief, Voluntary Service

Enclosure

Our detachment will have Don Gee and Budd Pearce at this event to represent us. If you wish to go and help out please contact Budd or Don and let them know.

OPPICE HOURS



DR. CAROLYN R. DOWNS

FAIRLESS HILLS MEDICAL CENTER
119 CHAPEL ROAD 515 SOUTH OLDS BOULEVARD
18W HOPE, PA 18939 FAIRLESS HILLS, PA 19030
18LEPHONE 962-3571 TRLEPHONE 949-3720



# Suburban Autoworks,inc

Collision Experts 1800 South Easton Road Doylestown, PA 18901

Eric K. Mann & Scott L. Mann (215) 345-5211 24 Hr. Towing (Beeper) 215-345-2013



Donald William Hart (609) 397-4132

41 Boss Rd., Hansione Farms, Ringoes, NJ 08551



# The Harrow Inne

TUESDAY through SATURDAY
5 P.M. UNTIL
SUNDAY
4 P.M. to 8 P.M.
CLOSED MONDAY
ROUTES 611 and 412
OTTSVILLE, PENNA.

TELE. (215) 847-2464



WINE & SPIRITS SHOPPE 0933

P.O. Box 461 4950 Old York Road Holicong, PA 18928-0461 (215) 794-7751 Man. & Tue. 11:00-7:00 Wed., Thurs., Fri., Sat. 9:00-9:00 PAT STOUT

215-340-1999

GARDEN STATE FORESTRY, INC.
Forestry & Land Cleaning

PO Box 130 Lambertville, N.J. 08530



7

TOM LEHRMANN

POOL SERVICE & RECONSTRUCTION

CHEMICALS & SUPPLIES

2227 A Pileggi Road Warmogton, PA 18976

(215) 343-3723

"THE TIRE KING"
T.M. LYONS SR. & ASSOCS.



IRELLI

CUSTOM WHELS
RETAIL TIMES AT
WHOLESALE PRICE
AND MAJOR STREET
AND MAJOR ST

HINDLE WENT BO 39 - Name & This 64 - Bar 63 FF IT ROLLE WENT BOT IT! LOCAL (215) 847-5785 - FAX (215) 847-2440 TOLL FREE 1-800-724-3862 JOHN D. BLUMENTHAL

179 NORTH BROAD STREET DOVLESTOWN, PA 18901 (215) 348-0860 FAX: (215) 349-6808

ONE OXFORD VALLEY, SUITE 21 LAHGMORNE, PA 19047 (215) 752-7888

#### SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Purpose: To Grant Scholorships to Qualified Applicants in Order of Preference and Need as Follows:

1. Sons and daughters of Marines who lost their lives in the line of duty.

2. Sons and daughters of active Marine Corps Leaguers and/or Auxiliary members.

Members of the Marine Corps League or an honorably discharged Marine in need of rehabilitation training not provided in government programs.

4. To any person seeking further education and training upon written recommenda tion of the Commandant of any active chartered Detachment of the Marine Corps League or the President of an active chartered Unit of the Auxiliary if the funds are unavailable. Grandchildren come under this.

# Requirements Necessary to Be Considered for a Scholorship Grant:

1. Applicant must complete the Scholarship Application Form.

- An accompanying letter of recommendation from the Commandant of an active chartered Detachment of the Marine Corps League, or from the President of an active chartered Unit of the Auxiliary, stating that an investigation of need has been made.
- An accompanying letter from a representative from the applicant's High School stating the applicant's ability and the school's recommendation as to further education and a transcript of the applicant's grades.
- An accompanying letter from the applicant with a brief life history with a recent photograph attached.
- 5. Three (3) letters of recommendation from persons other than the applicant's family who have known the applicant for five (5) years or more must be attached.
- 6. Proof of educational institution's acceptance of applicant must be attached.
- Documentation should be assembled as enumerated above and submitted by the applicant.

All requirements for consideration of grants must be postmarked no later than July 1.

Mail to: Chairman Gaylord M. Addison

1055 Pinecrest White Lake, MI 48386

# MARINE CORPS LEAGUE SCHOLARSHIP FUND APPLICATION Address: \_ Telephone ( )\_\_\_\_\_\_ Social Security Number \_\_\_\_ Name of High School Attended \_\_\_\_\_ Name of College You Are Planning to Attend or Currently Enrolled In: Size of Graduating Class \_\_\_ Class Standing Name of Parents and Their Affiliation With The Marine Corps League or Auxiliary: Membership # and Expiration Date Date You Expect to Enter College: \_\_\_\_\_ Year Starting This Fall (circle one) 1 2 3 4 School or College Honors: \_\_\_\_ Extra Curricular Activities: Community and/or Church Activities: Occupational or Professional Goals: understand that the decision of the Scholarship Fund Committee is final and that the infornation contained in this application and the accompanying documentation is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. Date: Signature:

# Campaign for Books

Many Marines and friends of the Corps are raising \$10 million in private funds to provide state-of-the-art resources that will enable Marines of all ranks access to its educational and operational collections. In addition to new library technologies, private funds will also provide archival expansion and 250,000 supplementry volumes on amphibious operations and expeditionary warfare.

Of the naming opportunities available in the Command and Staff College Foundation's fund-raising effort, one of the most popular is the campaign for books. For a minimum \$25 donation an individual can have his or her name inscribed on a book plate, which will be affixed to the inside cover of a research book. Individuals may also request to include on the book plate the name of another individual whom they wish to honor or memorialize.

Checks should be made payable to the Marine Corps Research Center and mailed to: Command and Staff College Foundation, P.O. Box 122, Quantico, VA 22134-0122. A brief note concerning the inscription should be included.













# USMC REGIMENTAL CRESTS FULL COLOR IRON-ON CLOTH PATCHES, PINS, AND PATCHES HEAT SEALED ON CAPS (Illustrated here smaller than actual size.)

**		Unit	# of Patches @ \$6.00 ea		# of Caps @ \$10.00 ea.
严制	1st	1st Marines	Zalam i nakara ali	eni evinenceadar e o	ampanying letter fra
37	D	5th Marines		robuse v rusovkom sett	Diginomia a manacripi
	I	7th Marines		s the applicant with a	woodying felter from
e dizare	V	11th Marines	mention appried with	ndation from sensons	a lower of recome a
是是	2nd	2d Marines	PROMINENT OF STREET	in Por Hybrid (C) Byll fol fil	s index sessions applies
1	D	6th Marines	servicio ana secto	combled as commercial	ter is in should be a
	Ī	8th Marines			
	V	10th Marines	o nada 1900 - O datas	of grants must be post	otterablesos vol. 50
	3rd	3rd Marines		Pinecren	8501
191	D	4th Marines		SKUZE TAK PRETTA	197
The same of the sa	I	9th Marines	THE IS STREET	LEAGUE SCHO	MARINE CORP
1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	V	12th Marines		APPLICATION	
1000		Sea Duty	- Administration	as A	
		1st Brigade			
			DED IN PRICE • A ES SUBJECT TO CHA		
	Che	ck enclosed for	r \$	payai	ble to:
R.J.S	peight	s, P.O. Box 140	733, Austin, Te	ras 78714-0733	, 512/836-0458
Name _	Line		an byloncad	and Adend of Career	annels that to the
Street _				umbanak	
City				State	Zip

# Please Support Those Who Support Us...

CAPTAIN ROBERT V. GERENSER

CORYELL'S FERRY BOAT RIDES "THE PRIDE OF CORYELL'S FERRY"

22 SOUTH MAIN STREET NEW HOPE, PA 18938

215-297-5369

STOVER'S MILL ROAD

CARVERSVILLE PLUMBING & HEATING CO., INC.

NICHOLAS ZELENEVICH

BING 6 HEATING REPAIRS & FIXTURES WATER PUMP SALES & SERVICE

Carving

By Bill Plant

P O. BOX 71

215-672-9747

CARVERSVILLE, PA. 18913

PENNSYLVANIA

THOMAS H. CREWS, INC. PROFESSIONAL LAND SURVEYOR

6859 PAXSON ROAD . NEW HOPE, PA 18938

PHONE: 297-8666

FAX: 297-8711

(609) 397-2343

EARCE RINTING

ELLIS M. PEARCE III

130 N. Franklin St.

(215) 794-7701 (215) 794-8268

Craft Closet 4366, U.S. Hwy. 202 Doylestown, PA 18901

FRAN'S

116 SOUTH MAIN STREET NEW HOPE, PA 18938 (215) 862-5539

Fran Meyers, Proprietor

Office (215) 862-2035

Beeper (215) 340-6031

(215) 338-1622

BIG ZEKE'S CUSTOM EMBROIDERY Jackets . Shirts . Hats Sweats . Sportsweat

BUX-MONT YOUNG MARINES

4253 Decatur St. Phila., PA 19136

JIM CHAUDRUE

W15 361-1990

WILLIAM MAYS

109 N. York Road

TWIN OAKS Landscape Co.

Hatboro, PA 19040

(215) 794-7589



"A Professional Service Committed to Quality and Customer Satisfaction"

SPECIAL - T - LOGO

EMBROIDERY SERVICES

DAVE WROBLEWSKI

Call Joann Dampman (215) 957-1798 Candscaping Pac

CHRISTOPHER MEYERS

Electrical Services

BILL DUFFY

BUCKINGHAM, PA 18912

WALTER IL ROACH COMMANDINI OPPI'RE

Craft Closet

Gifts - Decorations - Useful Items

Alene & Bill Plant Owners

4366 U.S. Hwy 202 Doylestown, PA 18901 (202-1 no such of 413, Business

Phone (215) 794 · 8268

KAUFELL GARDENS

Professional Sales & Installation

(215) 943-1821

6721 N. Radeliffe St. Bristol Pa. 19007

Owen T. Hughes

Sharon Ann Corey

FREE ESTIMATES = LOGOS REPRODUCED
TEAMS = BUSINESSES = SCHOOLS
CAPS = /ACKETS = SWEATERS
TOWELS = PILLOWS = ETC

4145 Curiy Hill Road Daylestown PA 18901

Lawn Mower

Richter's Power Equipment Inc. Sales & Service

(215) 659-4243

1550 Easton Rd

RICHARD MANN RIFLE MAKER

.Vood Working

215) 346-8380

ome

(215) 322-6000 (215) 257-5026

Patricia Wicker CORPORATE MANAGER

BARNABYS

Fine fireside dining in a warm, friendly atmosphere. Daily and nightly blackboard specials. Full service bar, bar bits menu available. Private parties. Meeting and banquet rooms available. In-house parking. Major credit cards accepted, Lunch and Dinner Mon.-Sat. Open Sunday for dinner.

> Route 611 just north of intersection of Routes 611 and 313 215-348-9050

By Appoul

B&K GUNS 4 Patricia Lane Chaifont, PA 18914 (215) 822-3447

FFT.4 8-23-009-01-2D-97975

Specializing in Early REMINGTON Pump Rifles

William R. Barnhurst

John D. Kenderdine



BURCH & JONES JEWELERS

9 North Main Street

(215) 862-2725

MELLON, WEBSTER & MELLON LAW OFFICES

Sara Webster

37-89 BROAD STREET DOYLESTOWN, PA 18901

215-348-7700

(215) 361-2990



DELAWARE VALLEY CERAMIC TILE INSTITUTE

WALTER B ROACH



"ONCE A MARINE - ALWAYS A MARINE"



Central Bucks Detachment Marine Corps League P.O. Box 1372 Doylestown, PA 18901

# MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

This will certify that Incorporated by Act of Congress August 4, 1937

is a member in good standing of the

This card is good for a period of sixty days from

Sponsor's Signature

# APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

		(Date)	
Name	11/1/2	We to be	
Street			
City	State	Zip	
Date of Birth/ Date of Er	nlistment/Commissioning _	2000	
Date of Discharge/Separation/Retirement	SSN#	er e l'ende : l'e geograph ( l'en	
Type of Application — New ( ) Renewal ( )	Phone ()		
( ) Thereby apply for membership in the <u>Ce1</u> League and enclose \$_30_000 to re	ntral Bucks one year's membership.	Detachment, Marine Corps	
*Includes \$2.00 subscription to MARINE (	CORPS LEAGUE MAGAZIN	E	
I hereby certify that I have served as a U.S. Marine for been honorable, and if discharged, I am in receipt of I hereby agree to provide proof of honorable discha	f an honorable discharge. By	e character of my service has r signature on this application	
(Sponsor·)	(Applicant's signature)		

Upon completion, turn into your Detachment sponsor with required payment.